
 
CM Tovo Budget Rider #8 - Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender, and Queer Quality of Life 

Advisory Commission Recommendation for an executive-level LGBTQIA+ community liaison 

The Commission crafted a recommendation for an executive-level FTE described here. 

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED 

The City Manager shall meet with representatives of the Commission to learn more about this 

recommendation with the aim of either creating a new position or assigning new roles to an existing 

position or positions to meet the needs that the Commissioners have identified. The City Manager shall 

report back by December 1, 2022. 

 

 

https://www.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=379852

